
Dear all, 

 

St. Laurence School are keen to take up the offer to implement the Home Run app. This works for us 

as we revise our Travel Plan and we would like the accurate and detailed data that the app will 

provide for us. We know that it is important to get the transportation across West Wiltshire and the 

Bradford-on-Avon area, working for everyone. St. Laurence School is a significant part of the 

community and our staff and students commuting to school will benefit from the app. 

We understand that there is no long term permanent commitment to the app and we appreciate 

that Wiltshire Council are offering to pay the costs for the near future. St. Laurence School are keen 

to get involved with the local community, especially Fitzmaurice and Christchurch Primary Schools. 

Many of our students will have friends and relatives at these schools and it makes sense to work 

together in the area to improve transportation. 

So far, our Senior Team have approved the broad remit of the approach to the Travel Plan, 

incorporating the Home Run app. We will aim to start using it after Easter 2018 if all parties are keen 

to press on and the details are acceptable to all parties. St. Laurence School will promote the app 

during Term 4 – ready for the launch in the Summer Term. 

Best regards, 

 

Matthew Croft – St. Laurence School  


